
L,. H. G_ .. e.y 
l:Iodical Research Counsel 
Ho.mrno rsmi th !Io s ' 1 tal 
Ducnne Road 
London rlll2,England 

Dear Gray: 

October 27 , 191 ~.9 

Bn.closod: is a rnanuscript of a paper wh1eh 
vill a )pear in the noxt issue of "the pr~ocoedings 
of the National Academy an( which rrill p erhaps 
intet"est you. 

SincoPely yours ,. 

Loo Szi lard. 

LS :vrv 



• 
RADIOTHERAPEUTIC RESEARCH UNIT 

HAMMERSMITH HOSPITAL 
DUCANE ROAD, LONDON, W . l2 

TELEPHONE : SHEPHERD'S BUSH 4594 

lliG/J :'l 20th July , 1950 

Dr . L. Szilard , 
Institute of Radiobiology and Biophysi c s , 
The University , 
Chicago , 
U. S . A. 

Dear Dr. Szilard , 

It is many months , 1 fear , since you were kind enough to send me a 
typescript of the work which you had just send to press on photoreactivation . 
I was snowed under at the time and have only just got around to reading it, 
for which delay please accept my apolor;ies . 7/hen , however , I did come to 
read it , I found it of absorbing interest and I do congratulate you on this 
excellent bit of work . I have since seen that it is in print in the P .N. A. S. 
and should be gl ad of a reprint when t hese are available . 

I notice that , a t the end , you look for an interpretation i n terms of 
chemical reactions which are reversed by the light . I shall be seeing 
La tar jet in a day o r two and am ho ping he may have more information about 
this, gleaned from your meeting at Oberl in . In any case, it is extremely 
interesting that you have demonstrated the same proportional reactivation 
for gene mutation and bacterial inactivation . 

Kind regards , 

Yours s i ncerely , 



wv 

L. H. Grt•:;, Esq • 
.R~1 ·J. io th erapeutic .Reee<~rch Unit 
Ba.mi'IH:JNJml th Ho s pital 
Ducan~ Road 
London, W. 12, England 

Dear Grh.y: 

1155 E. 57th Street 
ChicG as o 57, Illinois 
November 6, 1950 

Mtmy thE>nks for your very kind letter of July 20. We 

h,'lVe not done a cy Jr.or'? nork on pho to-reactiva tion, but instead 

~one on to something else. I am sending under seperate cover 

a co1-'y of two pr.·pers which e.re now in press anj w.Ucb will 

perhaps int ··r est you. 

Sincerely yours, 

Leo Szilard 



RADIOTHERAPEUTIC RESEARCH UNIT 

HAMMERSMITH HOSPITAL 

DUCANE ROAD, LONDON , W . l2 

TELEPHONE : SHEPHERD 'S BUSH 4594 

IRG/JW 28th November, 1950 

Dr. L. Szilard, 
Institute of Radiobiology and Biophysics, 
The University of Uhicago, 
1155 E. 57th Street, 
Chicago 37, 
Illinois, U. S. A. 

Dear Szilard, 

Very many thanks for sending me an advance 
mimeographed copy of your paper. I was most 
surprised to learn t hat you have moved off 
photoreactivation. I thought you were on to a 
most interesting line there and can hardly 
imagine anything more important or exciting 
to take you off it but perhaps I shall learn 
this in the sequel. 

Kind regards and all good wishes, 

Yours sincerely, 
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